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ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST P. S.

38 Roscor Lane

Carranbeg,

Roscor,

Belleek,

Co. Fermanagh,

BT93 3DP
Principal: Marie O’Shea




           Tel: 028 68658484

**** News Update****



5th November 2018
Dear Parents
November is a busy month and below are some updates and reminders for the coming weeks.
Health Promoting Homes

Fermanagh Rural Community Network are hosting a pre-registration event this evening from 7.30pm – 8.30pm in school. 
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School Photographer

The School Photographer has been scheduled for Wednesday November 7th at 9am.  All photograph requests should be returned before Halloween. Let Cathy know if you wish to make any changes.
School Assembly

On Thursday November 8th at 10.20am P5 – P7 Class will be leading our November Remember Assembly in School.  Any family members wishing to attend are very welcome to come along on the morning.
‘Ditch the Dark’

On Thursday 8th November the children are asked to wear bright coloured clothes to school to help ‘Ditch the Dark’. Domhnall from Sustrans will be visiting and the children will walk from the school to the Post office on the day.

WW1 – Ardess

P5 – 7 pupils will be attending a talk and display of work organised by Ardess Historical Society on Friday 9th November. They will be there for 10am and back for lunchtime.
[image: image4.png]Find us on:
ﬂ facebook.



Shoebox Gift Appeal

Details of the Samaritan’s purse Shoebox appeal went home before Halloween Holidays.  
Filled shoeboxes can be dropped off from November 5th – 18th to the office.  

Milk and Dinner Monies

Milk Money for November £4.00 and December £2.80
Dinner Money - £2.60 per day, £13.00 per week, £49.40 November (excluding 21st November)
Shared Education - Case Peace IV
On November 21st the whole school will be taking part in the third Shared Education session. Remember packed lunch, drinks, full uniform and a warm coat.
Friends Association:

Christmas Raffle on Tuesday 11th December – Preparations are well under way for our Christmas Raffle which will be held after the 7pm show of the Christmas Concert. Some good prizes to be won. Tickets will be distributed shortly.
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Need any information updates or reminders you can visit our website www.stjohnthebaptistroscor.co.uk where you’ll find school calendar, dinner menus and holiday listings etc. Keep in touch with our Facebook page and become friends with St John Thebaptist Ps.
School Texting Service

Please be mindful to inform the school of any mobile number changes particularly over the winter months.
Signing Out a Pupil

If you are intending to collect your child from school during school hours and regardless of written confirmation to the class teacher, you must complete a Pupil signing out form in the Office under Child Protection and Safeguarding legislation.

Thank you for your continued support within the school.
Kind regards

Marie O’Shea
Principal

Email : info@stjohnbaptist.enniskillen.ni.sch.uk                        Web: www.stjohnthebaptistroscor.co.uk

[image: image6.wmf]_1305623141.bmp
health promoting
school award





